Kempner, Brandon K

From: Montoya, Denise M

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 12:12 PM

To: global Staff

Cc: Judy Goering; Jillian Gonzales

Subject: Join us at the Power of Service: How May I Help You? Event on September 28, 2017!

Dear Campus Community,

New Mexico Highlands University Power of Service committee is pleased to invite you to the campus-wide customer service kick-off event, Power of Service: How May I Help You? This is your special invitation.

Join us and learn more by clicking on the highlighted "You're Invited" link below to view your personal invitation:

You're Invited

We look forward to seeing you on September 28, 2017!

Your Power of Service Team,

Denise Montoya, Laird Thornton, Kimberly Blea, Ernestine Clayton, Mary Cole, Renee Garcia April Kent, Carol Linder, Patricia Lopez, Adele Ludi, Emily Montoya, Josephine Sena, Juli Salman



This is not a phishing email, but if you are concerned please contact Adele Ludi in IT <u>adele@nmhu.edu</u> before clicking the link.